
 

Green Room   

Blue Room  
 

Blue room have being studying mountains this term. 
The class have developed an extensive vocabulary 
about mountains and how they are formed. Blue 
room have written a set of instructions of how to 
climb a mountain and they have also produced 
some fantastic art work with Suzie. The class are 
currently developing their descriptive writing skills 
and reading the book ‘Mabel and the Mountain’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Autumn Term Newsletter 

Upcoming Dates  

Coffee Morning Parent/
Carers Drop-In 
Wednesday 
18th Jan from 
9.30 - 11.30am. 

Theatre 
Visits 

The chil-
dren have 
enjoyed 
visiting 
the perfor-
mances of 

‘Demon Dentist‘  by David 
Walliams at the Manches-
ter Opera House, ‘The Li-
on King ‘ at the Palace 
Theatre and ‘A Christmas 
Carol’ at Bolton Octagon 
Theatre. 

 

The children in Green Room have been getting into the festive 
spirit and have made some wooden Christmas decorations, ginger 
bread men and also created a wonderful gingerbread house.  



We celebrated Halloween by carving pumpkins, playing 
bob apple and making lanterns. 

We have been looking at the topic of Rivers and Moun-
tains and have created some lovely art work alongside 
our English information texts and Geography work. 

Computing Trip -  

The whole centre has visited the Schools ICT centre to 
do some work on STEM. We have created Lego mod-
els that had to be programmed to move and we have 
used computer programmes to make our own games. 

 

Purple Room   

Yellow Room   

Turquoise Room   

This term the Yellow Room have been working on Europe and the countries within Europe. They looked 
at different skills such as using subordination and coordination to create complex or compound sen-
tences. They also did lots of research about their chosen country and found out the population, special 
feature, climate and other key information. Once they gathered all this information they created a Non-
Chronological Fact File which is proudly displayed on the boards in the corridor.  

 

 

The second half of the term has been based on Roald 
Dahl’s - The Twits. The Yellow Room looked at the way 
Roald Dahl described his characters and then created char-
acter descriptions for both Mr and Mrs Twit. The children 
then had to plan out and write a chapter thinking about the 
title for it.  They used the same planning method that Mr 
Dahl used himself! 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the past few weeks, Turquoise room have been enjoying working with the Lego education kits to 
follow instructions to build motorised Lego models. Once they were built, we connected them to the 
computers and used computer coding to explore the different ways that we could make the models 
move in and at different speeds.  



The Bridge   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children return to school on Monday 9th January 2023 

Angel Festival Fun 
 

The children at The Bridge and Forwards Centre entered the competition at St James’ Church, 
Breightmet to make an angel out of different materials. We are pleased  to announce that their   
fantastic piece of artwork won!  Well Done to everyone involved. 


